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Our ref: CXT/mhn/off/Yr13/Halftermrevision 

 

24th May 2024 

 

Dear Year 13 Parents and Carers 

 

Re: Half Term Revision School and Pre Exam Revision Sessions from Monday 3rd June  

 

Further to our celebration today with Year 13 students and the official start of Study Leave from 

Monday 3rd June, we would like to draw you attention to a series of Half Term revision classes a 

number of different subjects are providing for Year 11 and Year 13 students respectively.  Please note 

some sessions have been planned for specific students, and Departments, or Teachers, will contact 

you separately if your child is invited to those sessions.   

 

In addition to the subject specific sessions above, a Study Hub will again be available for Year 11 and 

13 students to attend. This area of the school is designed for students to come to school to work 

independently, or with their partner, should they wish to. The room will be supervised by a 

member(s) of staff who will also be able to support with revision ideas. The Study Hub is open: 

 

Thursday 29th May – 9:00am – 2:00pm in Sixth Form Study Centre  

Friday 30th May – 9:00am – 2:00pm in Sixth Form Study Centre 

 

 
NB: The information above has additionally been published to students on Satchel One.  
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Cont/d… 

 

24th May 2024 

 

Information for those attending:  
 Students do not need to wear school uniform when attending these sessions, but should be dressed 

appropriately for work.  
 All students are required to sign in and out in the Sixth Form Study Centre.  

 In addition to following the common rules and having due regard for their safety and the safety of 

others, they should not wander around the school, as some areas are out of bounds due to works 

and lettings.  
 The restaurant will not be open so students should bring food and drink as required 

 

Pre-exam Revision Schedule 

You will no doubt be aware that a series of pre-exam revision sessions have been running as a warm-

up for students prior to a large number of examinations.  These sessions will continue to run as per 

the timetable linked here throughout the examination period and students should attend those 

sessions which are applicable to them. 

 

Whilst some sessions are open to all students some are more targeted to specific groups of students.  

To that end we have been publishing attendance lists for each of these pre-exam revision sessions on 

notice boards in the Upper Street and will continue to do so.  However, we will additionally publish 

these lists electronically on Padlet.  Students should ensure they check these lists either in school or 

via the link that will be shared on Satchel One and student email; this link will be updated regularly.  

 

Finally, we wish to thank all of our parents and carers, for all your support over this exam period. We 

know what an anxiety-provoking time it can be for everyone in your household and it will have taken 

(and will continue to take) enormous reserves of strength to keep everyone’s momentum going! We 

are immensely proud of the commitment that students have displayed throughout this period, but 

more importantly, we are incredibly proud of the young people, ready, as they are, to progress to the 

next stage of their education or indeed into employment, apprenticeships or training opportunities.  

We wish them every success! 

 

Yours sincerely 

    
Miss C Thompson     Mr A Allred 

Senior Vice Principal     Assistant Principal 

       aka@hayes.bromley.sch.uk 

 

https://www.hayes.bromley.sch.uk/sixth-form/sixth-form-life/year-13-pre-exam-revision-timetable/

